
Nathan Hale PTSA Meeting – June 11, 2014 

 

Meeting brought to order at 6:40 pm by Joyce Drews.   

 

Attendance:    Mary Schmidt, Diane Schumitsch, Joyce Drews, Matt Lesar,  

& Gena Kraemer. 

 

Secretary Report:  Gena Kraemer - No minutes printed at this meeting. 

 

Treasurer Report:  Mary Schmidt – See written report.   

 

President Report:  Joyce Drews – Diane Schumitsch agreed to take on the presidency for next year with 

help.  Ms. Warren will not be at Hale next year so we will need to find another teacher to assist with the 

PTSA promotional video.  Still need someone to shadow Deanna Egeland. 

 

Vice President Report:  Laura Weaver – Not in attendance. 

 

Council Report – June Council Meeting    

 

Membership: - Lori Palesse – Not in attendance.   

 

Principal Report:    Graduation this weekend and the Senior Dinner Dance will be Thursday night.  

Friday is the walk-thru & then the picnic.  Also opened up more seating on the floor for graduation. 

 

Unfinished Business:  
 

Matt is going to go ahead with ordering the white boards & cork for the hallways to have them installed 

over the summer. 

 

Outside Patio – Matt will continue to work on this over the summer—grounds/maintenance approval, 

district approval, city approval.   

 

Next Meeting:  Budget meeting tentatively scheduled for July 9
th

 at 6:30 pm at the Culvers on Hwy. 100 

by Aldi. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:45 pm.  . 

 

Respectfully submitted by, 

Gena Kraemer, Secretary Nathan Hale PTSA 


